
 

 

 

 Year 6 Newsletter                                                     

Week ending: Friday 18th October 2019 

Value of 

the Month: 

October 
Forgiveness  

stifle 

Star students               

of  the week: 

(6.1) Unna & Tayeeba  

(6.2)  Maryam & Tori-Grace 

(6.3) Naisha & Princess Angel 

Year 6 Attendance this week  

As a school, we are aiming to achieve 

an attendance target of over 97% 

6.1:    98.57 % 

6.2:     100 % 

6.3:    97.14 % 

Year 6 need to improve 

their attendance!  

Accelerated Reader Quiz Certificates go to : 

(6.1)   Daejenae, Lamia, Suwetha, Tiyarna, Bleu  

(6.2)  Jana, Mounia and Haniya  
 
(6.3)  Vanessa, Princess, Aishya, Ishika, Lacey and Maiya 

Thank you for all your generous 

contributions  towards the 

Kambia Shoe box Appeal.   

We have gathered a great 

amount of items that will help 

children of all ages. Remember 

the last day to bring anything in 

is Friday 1st of November! Keep 

the donations coming in!  

    The Wolves of Willoughby Chase   

Next term we are focusing 

on this brilliant text by Joan 

Aiken.  

Your daughter will be bring-

ing a copy of this book 

home, please make sure she has read up to Chap-

ter 4 by the end of half term.  

Ask your daughter about  

the word of the week!  

 

Eco Council Presentation  

This week’s task is to keep an eye 
out and make a list of the places 

where we can buy loose fruit and veg!  

 

Parents Evening  

Parents evening will be on 

Tuesday 12th and Thursday 

14th October. Please look out 

for an online slot! 

We would like to remind all  

parents that all slots are on a 

first come first serve basis. 

We hope to see you all soon. 

Homework 

Year 6 now have homework packs for both 

English and Maths along with online home-

work for Science, Maths, English and 

Spelling word work.  

Did you know that homework club runs on 

Monday and Wednesday lunch time?   

Please encourage your daughter to complete certain amounts of 

homework every day so that her learning is further embedded. 

Thank you for your continued support.   


